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iih UNION CARBirid CORPORATION

DS2." MEDICAL PRODUCTS DIVISION
P.O. 80 X 324. TUXECO. NEW YO A K 10987

TELEPHONE: 914-351 2131

July 24, 1980

Director, Office of Nuclear Material
Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Agency
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Attached are seven copies of the July 18, 1980 revision of the Union
Carbide Corporation Radioactive Material Packaging Quality Assurance
Program.

The major changes from the previous revision (dated July 18, 1979)
are as follows:

1. Changing titles to conform to the present site organization.

2. Delineating additional specific forms of radioactive material
packaged under the QA program.

3. Identifying additional components within the site organization
which now function within the QA program.

Your September 26, 1979 and July 3, 1980 requests for additional
information have also been addressed. You requested that the
qualifications of the Manager, Radiochemical Production be described. A

description of the qualifications of that position (which is presently
entitled Business Manager, Radiochemicals) is included in Section 1,
Organization. Your letters were addressed to Mr. John Paradiso who has
left our facility; please contact the undersigned in his stead in future
correspondence.

Very truly yours,

pmsa

Marcus H. Voth
Manager, Nuclear Operations
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